
                                                             

 

COOPER ACADEMY AT NAVARRO NEWS 

February 2020        Robert Loveland, Principal 

Timothy Sumner, Assistant Principal    Claudio Garcia, Assistant Principal 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

 February 12th: 

Parent and 

Community 

Meeting  11:00 

 

 February 14th   

Valentine’s Day 

 

 February 17th  

Student Holiday – 

Presidents’ Day 

  

 February 26th  

Head Start 

Registration  

11:00-12:30 

 

Twilight School   

      4:15 -8:00  

February Dates: 

 4, 5, 6, 11, 12, 13, 

18, 19, 20, 25, 26, 27 

 

Saturday School 

      9:00 – 1:00 

February 8 & 29 

 

Senior Class Club 

 

 Senior Class Club is holding a Valentine’s Day 

fundraiser.  Preorder and prepay now through 

February 7th.  The following items will be sold; lollipops 

for 50 cents; cupcakes $1.00; lollipop and stuffed 

bear $2:00.   

 Daily Snack Sales located in Mr. Juarez classroom 

 Popcorn Sales located in Mr. Juarez and Ms Martinez 

classroom 

The Senior Class Club thanks you for your support. 

                                                                         

Celebrating Black History Month  

So, why is Black History Month celebrated? We celebrate 

Black History Month to commemorate the considerable 

achievements and contributions of African-Americans in 

the United States. Black history is the portion of American 

history that specifically discusses the African-American or 

Black American ethnic groups in the United States. Most 

African Americans are the descendants of African slaves 

brought to the United States from 1555 to 1865.  Black 

History Month is a tribute to the generations of African 

Americans who struggled with adversity to achieve full 

citizenship in American society. 

 

    

SCHOOL  

LOGO 

CONTACT US: (210)438-6810 | 623 S. PECOS LA TRINIDAD SAN ANTONIO, TX 78207 



  

ATTENTION HAWKEYES! 
 

Cooper Lunch Bunch at La Trinidad is open again!! 

The gym is reopened and students may bring their lunch in on Wednesday’s 

during their lunch time.  You are welcomed to play basketball during this time as 

well.  We ask that you return on time to your next class as we truly value the time 

you have to complete your hours.  We have missed Cooper’s presence at  

La Trinidad and look forward to seeing all your smiling faces. 

 

Your local Wesley Nurse Iris Chavez is here for any student over 18 years of age or 

their family members in need of medical or dental assistance.  Please feel free to 

call if you would like more information 210-530-1002.  Please don’t be afraid to 

leave a message with your name and phone number if I am not available to take 

your call. 
  

Iris Chavez  |  Wesley Nurse 
 

(210) 530-1002   |  IChavez@mhm.org  |  www.mhm.org 

 

Methodist Healthcare Ministries 

La Trinidad United Methodist Church 

300 S. San Fernando | San Antonio, Texas 78207  

 

 

Questions? Contact SAISD Learning Center (210) 438-6813 located at Cooper Academy at Navarro 

SAISD launches Family Power Hour 

The Office of Family and Community Engagement is launching their Family Power Hour, a 

series of parent workshops that will provide tips and strategies focused on social, emotional, 

and academic topics.  Families district wide are invited to learn how they can support their 

children at home.  Mark your calendars for the upcoming sessions: 

 

February 4th: Talking to Your Children About Bullying Lamar ES | 9 AM  

February 6th: Count Me In! Maverick ES | 2 PM 

February 12th:  Every Day Counts M.L. King Academy | 6 PM 

February 25th Start Planning for College Now! Ogden Academy 9AM 

February 27th Our Power as Immigrant Parents Highland Park ES | 2 PM 

For more information, contact Monica Flores, Family and Community Engagement Specialist 

(210) 438-6810  mflores5@saisd.net 

 

Head Start Registration at Cooper Academy at Navarro 

Wednesday, February 26, 2020 

11:00AM – 12:30 PM 
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